
From: Justin Williams 

Sent: Monday, August 11, 2014 5:23 PM 
To: Parks, Timothy 

Subject: Opposition to 34907 for tonights Planning Commission Meeting 

 

Hi Tim, 

Unfortunately I am unable to attend tonight's meeting but would like this email to suffice 

in place of my attending.  I'd like to register in opposition to item 34907 on tonight's 

agenda at the Planning Commission meeting.  As someone who frequents Claire Street I 

can attest to the high amount of traffic, both foot and vehicle, on Clarie Street.  The 

addition of a nine unit structure would only increase what is already a somewhat already 

unsafe traveling environment. 

With the parking rules on the street and given that every occupant of the building will not 

have a parking space to them and/or any guests they have this will only create an unsafe 

place for traffic and an unfair burden on current residents who already have to deal with 

the traffic from the YMCA.  

 

I hope that the Planning Commission will not issue this permit and look at other possible 

structure ideas for the lot. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

--  

Justin D. Williams 

4905 Buckeye Rd. 

Madison, WI 53716 

[E-mail] 

608.577.8359  

 


